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 Year Six Summer Term 2025  

 

Welcome back to the final term of Year Six 
We hope you all had a well-deserved rest over the school holidays. We are looking forward to lots of exciting 
events this term, including the residential trip to PGL, the K’Nex Challenge, and preparing for the end of year 
production. The children will also be invited to a special breakfast each morning during SATS week.  
 
Well done to Scarlett W whose poem was submitted to the Harpenden and District Writing Competition.  

PE 
 

PE kits need to come into school every Monday. They 
will be sent home for washing each Friday. Please 
ensure all items are named.  
 
PE Days: (These are subject to change)  
Tuesday and Friday 

PE Kit 
Plain t-shirt in house colour  
Black shorts 
Black jogging bottoms or shorts 
Black plain jumper  
If tights are worn, please include a pair of socks  
Suitable trainers (not plimsolls or lace ups) 

Reminders 
 

All children should have a coat and water bottle in 
school every day. When the weather improves, please 
provide a sun hat. Sun cream should be applied at home. 

 
Library Day- Library will be on a Friday.   Please only 
send library books in on this day as book bags 
become too big to store in school. 
Reading Records- Please sign every time you hear 
your child read so that we can celebrate their hard 
work. 
Snack: Please provide your child with a morning 
snack of fruit or vegetables. 
Packed Lunches– If your child has a packed lunch, 
please remember we are a nut free school.  

THRIVE Values  
Our values this term are: 

Summer 1 -Valued 
We are valued. We are inclusive. We show respect, acceptance and equality. We are kind and show 
gratitude. 

Summer 2- Empathetic 
We are empathetic. We are well-rounded individuals, we support and inspire others and strive to be the 
best version of ourselves.  

Summer Production info 
The Year Six end of year production will be announced 
soon! Children who would like a main part or solo singing 
part will be invited to audition in the week beginning 5th 
May. There will be an opportunity to purchase two tickets 
per child per performance. There will be more 
information to follow. 
PGL – Dates and info 
On Monday 19th May, children are asked to arrive in 
school at the usual time of 8:40-8:55.  They will need to 
go straight to the hall with their holdall, day bag, pillow 
and sleeping bag, packed lunch and water bottle, and any 
medication with the relevant forms. There will be more 
information to follow. 
Children who are not attending the trip will be allocated 
a different class for the week and are expected in school 
at normal time. 
On Friday 23rd May, we are expected to arrive at school at 
approximately 3pm. The office will try to keep you 
updated with an ETA. Please wait for a text to say we are 
arriving before coming to school. 

SATs 
 
The SATS breakfast will take place Monday-Thursday 
of SATS week. Children are asked to arrive from 8am 
via the Crouch Hall Lane gate and enter the school 
building by The Snug. 
 
Please support your children by ensuring they are 
well-rested, eating and drinking healthily, and are 
doing things to support their wellbeing (such as 
exercising, having conversations and reducing screen 
time). Please ensure they have their water bottles in 
school every day. 
 
If you have any questions or worries, please speak to 
your child’s class teacher. 
 


